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School News

A huge thank you to you all for your
support of our Non-Uniform day today to
raise money for the Nepal Disaster Relief
Fund. Itis particularly poignant for your
school as we have links with a primary
school in the affected region. You have
raised a fantastic £148!

Year 5 had a great day yesterday at
Forest High School. There was a scientific
theme which the children really enjoyed.
Well done to Matthew, Anya and Jared
who were awarded certificates from the
Head Teacher.

Well done to Anya, Marley and Miss Mills
who received nominations for their
perseverance this week!

Next week we will be marking the General
Election in school — we look forward to
sharing this with you in next week's
newsletter!

Many thanks to the parents who helped
out with the incident on Tuesday morning
—itis the way in which our community pulls
together that makes it so special.

School Dates

2015

4th May Bank Holiday
1115t May SATS week

18th May  Class Photographs

22nd May  Sponsored Walk

22nd May  End of Half Term

Ist June Return to school

2nd June Class 3 start Gymnastics

18t June  Country Dancing Festival

19t June  Non-uniform day
Father's Day Crafternoon

30t June  Sport’s Day Juniors — am

Infants — pm
3rd July Summer Fayre
7th July Numeracy Afternoon

13th/14th July Leavers’ Productions

17th July Leavers’ Service
20t July INSET & End of school year
As the weather warms up can we ask
.f- that you apply Sunscreen to your child

< before they come to school and
provide a hat for playtimes. Thank you

This month’s value:
Creativity

“Ah essential aspect of Creativity is hot
being afraid to fail.” Edwin [Land

Supeiesieres]

Class 1

Marley and Phoebe
Class 2

Elisha, Kassie and Theo

Class 3

Amelia and Archie
Class ¢

Anya and Ben
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